## **Gentet, Matthias**

 From:
 02 December 2015 20:21

 To:
 Dawson (development), Barry

Cc: SC

**Subject:** Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2015/6455/P

## Dear Barry

I am writing to express my dissatisfaction with the proposed 156 West End Lane development. The area is already being subjected to the West Hampstead square which will only increase the burden on the existing resources of the area. To build more and more flats is not a response to the housing shortage. Surely, it would make more sense to find alternative means of using the site and retaining such assets. It is your responsibility to act as custodians of the residents of the area and not let the development go ahead.

## Kind Regards

## Ritu Singh

- > On Nov 27, 2015, at 2:12 PM, "Dawson (development), Barry"
- <Barry.Dawson@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

>

- > Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2015/6455/P
- > Y421875

>

- > This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.
- > <M3D9312.DOC>